
We had a very good turnout 
despite the weather! Lots 
of rain late Thursday 

afternoon when we arrived.  
Fr iday brought bet ter weather 
followed by high winds on 
Saturday and Sunday.  
Saturday morning started off with 
Jytteôs famous version of Egg 
McMuffins for breakfast followed 
by boats opening for visitors at 
10am. Visitor traffic was low 
on both Saturday and Sunday 
most likely due to the weather.  
Saturday evening was topped off 
with cocktails and dinner aboard 
Deerleap with good friends and oh 
yes strong winds! Thanks Slim!   
Hats off to Dennis for manning 
the BBQs and Bob who was acting 

as human wind break. Lots of 
yummy leftovers for Sunday 
Morning breakfast!
Still windy Sunday afternoon so 
most elected to stay on till Monday.  
Most of us once again gathered 
on Deerleap  Sunday afternoon to 
watch the Seahawks, chipping in 
to buy pizza for all delivered in the 
windy and now rainy weather by 
Jeannie and Christian Dahl.  Great 
fun but the Hawks didnôt do their 
part.  Darn. 
Pat and I would like to thank 
everyone for all the help throughout 
the weekend!
Boats in attendance: April Ann, 
Deerleap, Belle, Absolute, Riptide, 
Miracle, Pied Piper, El Mistico, 
Adagio, and Gwendoline.
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PNW Fleet Change 
of Watch 2016
By Jennie Dahlby, Rear Commodore

The next Pacific Northwest 
Fleet Change of Watch will 
be held Saturday, January 10, 

2016, at the lovely Tacoma Yacht 
Club. The event will begin with a no-
host cocktail reception at 5:00 pm 
followed by dinner and festivities at 
6:00 pm. Arrangements for a group 
rate at a Tacoma hotel are in the 
works. Expect your invitation with 
all pertinent information in mid- 
November. An Opening of the 
Gates Ceremony will transpire 
the following day (Sunday, 
January 11) on Lake Union. More 
details to follow.
If you plan to arrive by yacht, you 
must have reciprocal moorage by 
membership in a yacht club. There 
is 70 feet of dock space inside the 
club breakwater. They do not accept 
reservations and cannot guarantee 
space, but you are encouraged to 
call ahead to ensure the reciprocal 
dock is not closed for repairs at 
(253) 752-3555.
Another boating option is 
Breakwater Marina, which is 
next to the Tacoma Yacht Club. 
They suggest calling a few weeks 
in advance to make reservations 
at (253) 752-6663. For additional 
information about the COW, or 
to offer to help with the planning, 
contact PNW Rear Commodore 
Jennie Dahlby.




